
 

SD43 Capital Projects Update – April 2017  
 

  

 

 
     
 
 
 Serving the communities of Anmore, Belcarra, Coquitlam, Port Coquitlam and Port Moody  

School District No. 43 (Coquitlam)  550 Poirier Street, Coquitlam, BC V3J 6A7  Phone (604) 939 9201  www.sd43.bc.ca 

 

 

     
    To stay continually up-to-date, please visit our Capital Projects webpage.
 

Name Stage Update/Milestone 
 
École Banting Middle 
 

Construction 
Construction of the new school has begun and the foundation is 
underway.  

 
Blakeburn 
Elementary 
 

Complete 
This four classroom addition building is complete and is occupied by 
staff and students. Final landscaping is in progress. 

 
Centennial Secondary  
 

Construction 
The Technical Education portion of the building was opened for classes 
in September. The finishing work in the remainder of the main building 
is occurring. 

 
Minnekhada Middle 
 

Permitting Municipal permits have been applied for. 

 
École Moody Middle 
School of the Arts 
 

Construction 
Construction is well underway and progressing. For more updates, 
please see the school website.  

 
Smiling Creek 
Elementary 
 

Construction 
The school is well under construction. The wall panels have been 
assembled. The school is projected to be open in September, 2018.   

École Glen 
Elementary  

Construction 
This four classroom addition is currently under construction and the 
addition is projected to be open in the Fall of 2017.  

Minnekhada Middle Funding Announcement 

Smiling Creek Elementary - April 2017 
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